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Tel: 02 9934 0804  landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au  ABN: 72 189 919 072 

OUT16/11214 
 
 
Mr Hamish Aiken 
Resource Assessments  
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY  NSW  2001  
 
Hamish.Aiken@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Mr Aiken, 
 

DPI response to request for comment on proposed Modifications to the 
Integra Underground Coal Project (MP 08_0101 Mod 5), and 

Integra Open Cut Coal Project (MP 08_0102 Mod 6) 

 
I refer to your email dated 18 February 2016 to the Department of Primary Industries 
in respect to the above matter. 
 
The Department of Primary Industries has no objections or comments on the 
proposed modifications. 
 
For further information please contact Wayne Jones, Landuse Planning 
Coordinating Officer on 9934 0804, or at: landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mitchell Isaacs 
Director, Planning Policy & Assessment Advice 
02/03/2016 
 
 
 
 


